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The focus of this newsletter is to keep you informed about what is happening on campus
and to celebrate our alumni accomplishments. We would love to hear from you!

Dear Alumni,

Thank you for your continued support of St. Pius X Catholic High School. It is vitally
important that you and your families continue to sing the praises of our great school.
Since opening our doors in 1959, St. Pius X has been a beacon of academic
excellence.

Today, we are thriving academically, spiritually, and athletically. Enrollment is higher
than it has been in the past 10 years. In addition, progress on the new baseball field
is moving along well. The irrigation system is already installed, and construction on
a new building, backstop, and dugouts is set to begin shortly. Sod and seed will be
placed in the next 2-3 weeks, followed by fencing and lights.

With these exciting developments and our continued focus on academics, it's a
great time to be a part of the Lancer community. We invite you to come back and
visit, see the changes, and reconnect with the school that has played such an
important role in your life.

We look forward to welcoming you back soon.

Continued Blessings,
Jim Lehn
President
St. Pius X Catholic High School



Connect

Featured Alumni
Michael Kohne, '08

https://www.stpius.com/alumniprofileupdate.html


St. Pius X Catholic High School is proud to feature 2008 graduate, Major Michael
Kohne, who exemplifies dedication, service, and the ability to balance various

pursuits—a skill he attributes to his formative years at St. Pius X.

Read More

Career Day

https://www.stpius.com/featured-almni.html


Please save the date for the 4th St. Pius X Alumni Career Day on November 7.
Contact Peggy Flanagan, Alumni Relations Coordinator, if you are interested in

joining us at (636) 937-7487 ext.106 or pflanagan@stpius.com. Our students would
love to see you there!

Athletics

mailto:pflanagan@stpius.com


We now have one central location to view most of St. Pius X activities and athletics.
Watch Live

To stay up-to-date with Lancer sports by visiting our sports page. 

Visit Website

Leadership Day

Leadership Day for the Class of 2025 was held on September 13, 2024. St. Pius X
celebrated this time honored tradition, formerly known as Ring Day. It was a
beautiful day and we were happy to introduce the new leaders of our school!

Upcoming Events

https://www.stpius.com/watch-live.html
https://www.stpius.com/watch-live.html
https://www.stpius.com/watch-live.html
https://stpxlancersports.org/


Join us for Middle School Trivia Night! Any 6-8th graders are welcome to join.
To register, please visit here.

Homecoming week is almost here!

https://www.stpius.com/middle-school-trivia-night.html


Homecoming week is almost here! Our annual Homecoming football game is
October 11, 2024. We will have 2024 Homecoming shirts available for purchase.

If you are unable to attend the game, you may also purchase here. We will have
limited stock available for purchase at the concession stand during the football

game.

https://tinyurl.com/StPX-HOCO


 



RSVP

https://www.stpius.com/open-house.html


StPX Day of Giving is fast approaching. Are you ready to rally around your alumni
classmates? Our goal is $100,000 in one day! We hope you plan on giving back to

your alma mater and maybe your class will be in the TOP 10.

Please share the date with friends, family, and neighbors.
Save the Date for StPX Giving Day coming up on Thursday November 7, 2024.



Our Fall Play is coming up! Performance title is to be revealed soon.
﻿Performances are:

Thursday November 7 at 6pm
Friday November 8 at 7pm

Saturday November 9 at 7pm



Join us January 18, 2025 for a fun night of trivia! Registration opens December 1st.

Class Reunions
We have several upcoming reunions:

Class of 1989
﻿Class of 1984
Class of 2014

For more details on these upcoming events, visit here.

Photo from our Class of 2004 Reunion!

Class Representatives

﻿If you would be interested in becoming a Class Representative? Please contact
Peggy Flanagan '91, Alumni Relations Coordinator at pflanagan@stpius.com, or

(636) 931-7487 ext.106

Update Profile

Be our next Featured Alumni!

https://www.stpius.com/class-reunions-and-representatives.html
https://www.stpius.com/alumniprofileupdate.html


Share your life updates with us.
Email alumni@stpius.com or use the following link
https://www.stpius.com/alumniprofileupdate.html

to share all of your fun and exciting news.

Join our St. Pius X Alumni Facebook Group for up-to-date information!
Search "St. Pius X Alumni" on Facebook and request to join.

St. Pius X High School I 1030 St. Pius Drive I Festus, MO 63028

Phone: (636) 931-PIUS I Fax: (636) 931-3519
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